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2025 Retirement Benefit Statements Now Available on PenPoint 
 
Your Montgomery County Public Schools (MCPS) Retirement Benefit Statement as of 
June 30, 2025, now is available on PenPoint, the MCPS self-service, online retirement 
system.  
 
Each fall, eligible MCPS employees receive access to a statement of retirement benefits 
containing important financial and retirement service information for retirement planning. 
Your statement shows personal data such as plan membership, the dates you become 
eligible for normal and early retirement, and your projected retirement benefits.  
 
If you are a member of the Maryland State Teachers’ Pension/Reformed System (state 
core plan), you access your annual retirement benefit statement from the Maryland State 
Retirement Agency via mySRPS. You access your MCPS supplemental plan via 
PenPoint. 
 
In addition to providing your benefit statement, PenPoint allows you to view your projected 
early and normal retirement benefit amounts. Even better, you can run your own 
retirement estimates based on other scenarios and see the projected benefit amounts 
and payment options. 
 
You can access PenPoint from the MCPS Retirement Planning web page. There you will 
see the PenPoint logo, a log-in button, and a link to video demonstrations that will show 
you how to use the system. You can also access PenPoint from MCPS Hub+.  
 
To log in to PenPoint from the Retirement Planning web page, click on the log-in button, 
and enter your MCPS username and password. From Hub+, select the Me tab, followed 
by the PenPoint tile. Once logged in, you will find a tutorial and a guide containing 
frequently asked questions and a glossary to further help you navigate the system. 
 
If you have questions about your retirement statement or need clarification on a PenPoint 
estimate, you may contact the Employee and Retiree Service Center as follows: 
 

• By telephone at 240-740-8100: 
o Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday—8:00 a.m. to 12:45 p.m. and 

2:00–4:15 p.m.  
o Wednesday—10:00 a.m. to 12:45 p.m. and 2:00–4:15 p.m.  

• By email at ERSC@mcpsmd.org  
 
Links to a variety of resources to help you save for the future and better understand your 
retirement planning options are available within PenPoint. In addition, you can access the 
latest retirement webinars from the Retirement Planning web page.  

http://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/bulletin/article.aspx?id=264176
https://auth.sra.maryland.gov/secureauth4/SecureAuth.aspx?response_type=code&client_id=bfe4f6078ee64d348203c20cdf8d3a5d&state=QtQugvVNKOAQWPsCiCSKWGMJM_HR1bu6SLuC9xQHI-u0F&redirect_uri=https%3A%2F%2Fmysrps.sra.maryland.gov%2Fcallback&scope=openid%20email%20profile&code_challenge=GZubaTQ5hKvF-uno1k7lQ6Dp8M5PBEBPbJrNZl7oj0A&code_challenge_method=S256&nonce=QtQugvVNKOAQWPsCiCSKWGMJM_HR1bu6SLuC9xQHI-u0F
http://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/departments/ersc/employees/retirement-planning/
https://hcmwebsitecontent.blob.core.windows.net/root/index.html
https://hcmwebsitecontent.blob.core.windows.net/root/index.html
mailto:ERSC@mcpsmd.org
https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/departments/ersc/employees/retirement-planning/
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